
School Advisory Council Meeting  

September 1, 2022 

Principals 

Meadowlane Primary: Susan Schroeder   Meadowlane Intermediate: Sarah Barnett 

 

Assistant Principals 

Meadowlane Primary: Kacey Calavetta Meadowlane Intermediate: Jessie Stein  

 

SAC Chairpersons 

Meadowlane Primary: Jael Weber  Meadowlane Intermediate: Jim St. Pierre  

 

Recorder: 

Ashley Chardavoyne 

 

Treasurer: 

Candace Mansell   Amber Evens 
 

Jim St. Pierre called the meeting to order at 3:09 p.m at Meadowlane Intermediate with an in-person meeting. Motion 

to begin the meeting made by Mrs. Stein and seconded by Ms. Chardavoyne.  

Welcome: Mr. St. Pierre welcomed all new members to SAC, took a moment to introduce ourselves to other members 

at their tables. 

Review/ Approval of April 2022 Minutes: Motion made by Mr. Wisdom and Mrs. Evens seconded.  An adjustment to 

the April minutes to add Miss Lea to the open discussion section.  

Treasurer’s Report: Mrs. Mansell reports that primary has $296.78 in their account. Mr. St. Pierre shared that 

intermediate has a balance of $518.88.  

Old Business: None  

New Business: We cover the by-laws at the first meeting. These were handed out to all members. We will allow time at 
our next meeting and then we will adopt the by-laws at the next meeting.  

Principal’s Report: Mrs. Barnett was not in attendance. Mrs. Stein shared information for Intermediate school. We are 
over enrollment numbers we need a 3rd grade teacher and a 6th grade science/ss teacher. Wednesday and Thursday will 
be taking first FAST test. Students who have been invited will be inducted into National Oct. 6th individual pictures, 10th 
student holiday. Report cards issued Oct. 14th. Interims go home Thursday. FSA scores. We were above district average 
in ELA, slightly below in math for ‘ 22 school year. Learning gains shows all areas improved from last year. Our school 
earned a grade of a B.    

Mrs. Schroeder was unable to attend the meeting due to being at an administrator’s meeting in Viera. Principal’s report 

given by Mrs. Campbell. Primary is under enrolled. All teaching positions are allocated by student enrollment. We had to 

collapse two classes. We were able to move those two teachers took over open resource positions. We are in the 

process of hiring 2 instructional assistant positions. We will be fully staffed once we hire these 2 positions. 65 students 

had to be relocated to new classes. Everyone transitioned well. Book fair is going on until Friday. Open House is this 

Thursday night from 5-7pm.   

Assistant Principal’s Report: There was nothing new to add at this time.  

Open discussion:  Mrs. Weber introduced herself and asked new members to meet her after the meeting.    

Adjournment: Mr. St. Pierre invited everyone to our next meeting on October 17th at the Primary school. We value all 

member’s input. Motion to adjourn by Mrs. Stein. Seconded by Mrs. Sedalor.    


